
      ROTARY CLUB OF MILLICENT 
P.O. Box 277, Millicent SA 5280 

Chartered May 20th1957 
Community Club - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 6:10pm 

         Apologies to Treasurer Eddie Hann 87354225  

OFFICE BEARERS 

RI PRESIDENT: Ian Riseley 

DG 9780: Dave Herbert email:                                                             

President: Rosey Pounsett Phone: 0488533375 email: roseypounsett@internode.on.net 
Vice-President: Rob Chambers Phone: 08 87354302 email: rchambers3@bigpond.com 
Secretary: Phil Golding Phone: 08 87333146 m 0457494297  email: jennifer.golding6@bigpond.com 
Treasurer: Eddie Hann Phone: 08 87354225 m 0428354225  email: daisybank@dodo.com 
Programme: Max Blacketer Phone: 0417334855 email: blacketer@bigpond.com 
                       Nigel MacLennan Phone: 08 87332842  email: nigel.maclennan@internode.on.net 
Bulletin: Phil Golding Phone: 08 87333146 m 0457494297  email:  jennifer.golding6@bigpond.com 

Sargeant of Arms: Tony Morello  08 87333816  email: angelmor@bigpond.com 

 

NEXT MEETING:      6.00 for 6.10 Thursday 8th FEBRUARY 2018 MEETING 3022 

                “JANE GOULD DENTAL THERAPIST: MILLICENT NTH PS PUBLIC CLINIC” 

 

ANNIVERSARIES AND BIRTHDAYS: 

Inductions:  
Birthdays: Jenny H 11th, Stewie P 14th, Janny V 16th, Ken H 17th February 

 

COMING EVENTS and ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
-Rotary Park working-bee Feb 6th? 

-Dinner Meeting 22nd Feb  “Morgan Loder YE Student: My First Six Months in Oz” 

-SE Field Days 16-17th March 2018 

-District Conference 6-8th April Mt Gambier  - Making A Difference/Erupt With Jazz 

-RYLA:  8-13th April 2018 

-Geltwood Market Day 15th April 10am-2pm (Alan Rolfe Lions Committee Chair) 

    WELL PRESENTED GUIDES            MAUREEN & JOHN           SUE,  EDDIE & MARYANNE 

 

The Meeting of January 25th 2018 was enjoyed and appreciated by all present. 

The guides were charmingly represented at their Cheque presentation by Heather and Holly Lowndes, Erin 

and Michelle Tedham plus Isabell, Tess and Romana Quintel. 

Sue Kent and Maryanne Grapendaal received the proceeds from Millicent Rotary’s ‘Toss For Cancer” Do-

main Effort. 

Maureen Christie’s speaking and display presentation on Shore Birds added significantly to Club members’ 

knowledge of species and their environment within and beyond the Limestone Coast. 

 

 
 

 



(Xtract by Bruce Ridland: Bulletin RC Mt Gambier) 

DG Dave Herbert Address re: District Conference 

Meals, morning and afternoon tea will be in the City Hall 

Saturday morning there will be a Youth Forum involving Rotaractors and University students. DG Ray 

is seeking home hosting for Rotaractors attending the Conference 

Saturday night’s dinner will be at the Barn and is also open to members of the public at a cost of 

$110.00.  The main attraction will be music by James Morrison and Friends, supported by a vocalist. 

Buses will be available for attendees to travel to and from the Barn 

One Keynote Speaker will be Jill Hicks who experienced the London bombing 2 years ago and she will 

speak about “Making A Difference”. 

On the Sunday there will be a community event involving those attending the Conference.  This concept 

proved extremely successful at last year’s Conference in Geelong. 

 

“During his official visits to District clubs DG Ray has been impressed with the financial support 

received for his wife’s project to assist in ridding Australia of Trachoma by 2020, noting the 

effort we were making to collect used postage stamps.  Australia is the only country in the 

developed world where Trachoma is still a problem.  This project was initiated by the Rotary 

Club of Melbourne which was chartered in 1920 and celebrates 100 years of Rotary Service in 2020. 

DG Ray reminded us that applications should be made for District Grants (local or overseas plans) 

and nominations should be canvassed for Youth Exchange, RYPEN and RYLA.  Rotaract is operating 

very successfully in some areas of the district and a former Rotary Exchange Student Anne Duddy 

(whom we sponsored) is keen to reform Rotaract here in Mount Gambier.” 

 GIVING A TOSS  21ST JAN 2018         POOCH ’n BOOTS     IN THEIR DOMAIN FOR CANCER  

                                             
WHILE THE BILLY BRIEFLY BOILS (OR MICROWAVE PINGS): 

 

 

  NEXT DINNER MEETING  THURSDAY 22ND FEBRUARY: 

                                         “MY FIRST SIX MONTHS IN OZ—MORGAN LODER YE STUDENT” 

 
At an Optometrist's 

Office: 
 

"If you don't see 
what you're looking 
for, 
you've come to the 
right place." 
 


